
Please join ASCO on one of three
National conference calls on Medicare.

Experts will discuss the current legislative climate
and ASCO’s newly approved policy statement

on reimbursement for chemotherapy.
A Q&A session will follow.

        

Wednesday, February 18, 2004, 9:00am EST

Wednesday, February 18, 2004, 12:00pm EST

Or

Monday, February 23, 2004, 5:00pm EST

        

To participate in this free service, please RSVP by email
by COB on Monday, February 16th to

ASCO’s Cancer Policy & Clinical Affairs Department –
 Be sure to include your name and the date/time you prefer – once you RSVP

you will receive the call in information!
grassroots@asco.org


